
  06-22-10  
   

  

    

IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
  
 
 
 

   

Consideration of Revised Memorandum of Understanding, Jobs for 

Mississippi Graduates Program for THS 

  

     Dr. Randy Shaver 
 

 

The Board approved the enclosed Memo of Understanding for the Jobs for Mississippi 

Graduates Program at their May 25
th
 meeting.  A few days later, Dr. Joe Haynes faxed 

the attached proposed revision.  The revision requests that the district bear additional 

responsibilities and costs due to the decreased funding for next year’s Jobs for 

Mississippi Graduates Program. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

  
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Clayborne (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Heyer (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Nail (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Tucker (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

 

                        
                       PASSED:       Yes  (   )      No  (   ) 

  

Action 


